
MILLER
NOBLESVILLE

 M i d d l e  S c h o o l

MATTERS
O C T O B E R  2 0 2 3

Dr. Doug Miller
Principal

Robert Williamson
Assistant Principal

Andrea Lee
Assistant Principal

Jenn Juday
Dean of Students

Jenn Schott
Counselor for the Class of

2028

Dana Nelson 
Counselor for the Class of

2029

Drinan George
Counselor for the Class of

2030

Jane Sanders
School Social Worker

Rick Fields
Director of Athletics

NEMS Families,

Fall Break is right around the corner! We will
be closed for two weeks starting Monday,
October 9th. Please also mark your calendar
for our next eLearning day on Wednesday,
November 1st.

Monday, October 2nd marks the end of the
first nine-week grading period. Students will
transition to a new diversified arts class
starting Tuesday, October 3rd. As a reminder,
grades within the core classes are calculated
on a semester basis which ends before winter
break. However, knowing your child’s progress
at the midpoint of the semester is important
so we can work together on making sure he or
she is successful.

Thanks again for your continued support for
our school!

Dr. Miller
Principal, East MS



Important Upcoming Dates

Week of October 1st - Fall Break Spirit Week
Monday, October 2nd - Bully Prevention Awareness
                                      End of 1st Quarter
Wednesday, October 4th - Late Arrival
Thursday, October 5th - 7th grade Hearing Screening
                                       Fall Portrait Retakes
October 9th to 20th - FALL BREAK
Week of October 23rd - Bus Driver/Transportation Appreciation Week
Wednesday, October 25th - Late Arrival
Friday, October 27th - Performing Arts Portraits
Week of October 30th - Fall Fueled for School Food Drive

*Don't forget to check out the NEMS ParentSquare Calendar to stay
up to date with all club and athletic callout events!*

 WHAT SHOULD I DO IF MY CHILD HAS AN APPOINTMENT
DURING THE DAY AND I NEED TO PICK UP MY CHILD? 

Notes from the Nurse

All immunizations must be completed by October 5th. All incoming 6th
graders need to have a Tdap and meningococcal vaccine in order to be
compliant with Indiana state requirements. Please turn in the records to the
nurse as soon as they are completed. Thank you!

jennifer_mumaw@nobl.k12.in.us

https://docs.google.com/document/d/10vc4M7EF2xv8nd-X_9qLmjVdwFsjLCxG/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=113617500466144529970&rtpof=true&sd=true


"Noblesville Girls Youth Lacrosse Registration is now open! "

...and in the Community

"White River Sports registration is open through November 8, 2023 for basketball
league ages 5-13." 

"Noblesville Learn to Swim Fall Registration is now open!" 

"Premier Martial Arts is hosting a Free Beginning Karate workshop for Kids! Children 5
to 12 years old."

Extracurriculars at Noblesville Schools

Is your child interested in joining an NEMS athletics team during the 2023-2024
school year? 

Make sure you have created a Final Forms account for your child. They will also
need a current IHSAA physical (dated after April 1, 2023) to participate in
school sports the 2023-2024 school year.

#####

"Noblesville Junior Miller Girls Basketball League is for 2nd through 8th grade
girls interested in working on fundamentals, learning Miller basketball program
concepts, and competing in games. Click here for more info!" 

http://www.maxlaxindy.com/girl-s-leagues-programs.html
http://www.wrcc.org/basketball
http://www.noblesvillelearntoswim.com/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/free-karate-workshop-tickets-688115781827?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://noblesville-in.finalforms.com/
https://www.noblesvilleschools.org/cms/lib/IN01906676/Centricity/Domain/144/2023-24%20Physical%20Form.pdf
https://www.noblesvillegbc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1028357


Current 8th grade families: The 21st Century Scholars Program provides income-
eligible students an opportunity to earn a scholarship that could pay up to four
years of college tuition and fees! Current 8th grade students must enroll by June
30th of their 8th grade year. 

You can apply online at https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/enroll/ or complete
the paper application & turn it into our school counselor. If you have already
applied, please log back into your Scholar Track account to ensure the status of
your application- please make sure you hit submit on the application! Completing
the application does not guarantee the scholarship, but you will be notified if you
qualify once the application has been submitted.

Check out this video about the program: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AqtLkTX_-ww(English)
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jashk6jMg1E&feature=youtu.be (Spanish)

Attention Current 8th Graders: NHS Course Fair 
Noblesville High School will be hosting a course fair on November 8th from 6pm -
8pm. This is a great opportunity to learn more about courses offered at NHS. More
information about the scheduling process and additional resources to support this
process will be shared with all 8th grade students in December and January.

*Please see Flyer on next page*

Counselors Corner

https://learnmoreindiana.org/scholars/enroll/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AqtLkTX_-ww
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jashk6jMg1E&feature=youtu.be




 PTO 

October Monthly Munchies Sign Up

NEMS PTO is hosting a chili bar for our amazing faculty and staff on Tuesday,
October 31st. If you are interested in donating any items please check out
the sign up genius below. Thank you for al your support!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEAB23A5F8CF8-44695668-monthly#/


Thank You
Thank You
Thank You
for all your

support!
Our Grand Total 

of 
$17, 115

was donated to our 
PTO Miller Gold Fundraiser


